Each yearThe National Association of Conservation Districts, conducts a nationwide
poster contest. The contest has three stages: local district, state, and National.
Plymouth County Conservation District is proud to sponsor the local event for

residents of Plymouth County.

You are tasked with creating a 14" x 22" poster that reflects the 2022 theme
“Healthy Soil, Healthy Life "

All poster entries are due electronically by October 1 2022. All entries can be emailed
to pccdpostercontest@gmail.com. For hand drawn posters, please take a clear and
well-framed picture of your poster, and submit a photo. The contest entry form (see
attached document) must also be submitted. Please take a picture of the form and

submit it alongside your poster.

Eligibility: The poster contest is open to all public, private and homeschool students.
Please share with those who are interested. If you live outside of Plymouth County,
please check with your conservation district for their poster contest information.

Contact with questions: District Manager: Kaylee McKenna
Email: pccdpostercontest@gmail.com

Each entry must include the contest entry form.

Prizes!; The first, second and third place winners in each category will be
recognized by receiving a Plymouth County Conservation District Certificate, and
ribbon! 1st place winners will also be submitted to the state level competition for a
chance to compete nationwide!


mailto:pccdpostercontest@gmail.com

National Contest Rules

If your poster is chosen at the PCCD local level, then winners are eligible for
national competition based on state results.

Any media may be used, including paint, crayon, colored pencil, charcoal, stickers,
paper, or other materials.

The poster size must be 14" x 22" (half a poster).

All posters must be created by an individual student, rather than a team of
students. The entry must be the contestant's original creation and may not be
traced from photographs or other artists' published works.

The 2022 Stewardship theme “Healthy Soil Healthy Life” must be included on the
front side of each poster submission to be eligible for the national poster contest.

Each entry for the national contest must be submitted to NACD with an entry form
to be eligible for judging. The form must be completed and signed by a parent or
guardian.

Although younger students will most likely receive help in planning from parents or
teachers, NACD encourages each student to do their own work.

Note: Entries with student handwriting and coloring will score better than those
designed, drawn, and colored by adult assistance.

For additional information:
https://www.nacdnet.org/general-resources/stewardship-and-education-

materials/contests/

https://www.plymouthconservation.org/



